Homedale School District #370

Memo

To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 8/4/2025

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

- Staff will officially return on August 11th. We will hold our all-staff opening meeting on that day and the principals are busy scheduling meetings for that week for staff as well. The first student day is August 18th.
- Our maintenance and custodial crews have worked very hard this summer to work through a very long list. They've worked hard to make improvements as well as getting the facilities ready for students and staff.
- Carpet should be finished up this week in the two areas of the high school that are getting new carpet, and the new bathroom stall doors in the elementary will be installed next week. The painting of the outside of the elementary is almost complete.